
Early Registration  
 ​ AT THE CREEK AFTER SCHOOL YOUTH CENTER 
 

 ​Tour The Creek on April 25th, the same night as the WCI  
 5th grade Parent Night from 6pm- 8pm. 

Pre- Register that night and guarantee a spot for the 2019-2020 school year! 
  
 

 
 

Offering great afterschool snacks, homework help, 
 on site tutors, computers, outdoor activities, games, 

 arts, pool table, xbox and so much more!!! 
 

Paulina Torres- Site Director 
925.952.4603/ ​wciteenyouthcenter@gmail.com 

Register on our website: thecreekyouthcenter.org  
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